MILLOM SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mr M D Savidge

Ref:SEND/anaphylaxisinformation
17 March 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We have a student in Millom School who has a severe nut allergy; also known as
anaphylaxis.

Please read the information sheet about Anaphylaxis.

Education of staff, catering personnel, parents and learners on how to manage
food allergies is thought to be the most effective approach. Ali staff in Millom School
will have been educated to recognise and respond to an anaphylactic reaction and
summon assistance, following anaphylaxis best practice guidance. When notified
of a learner with an airborne nut allergy risk and the potential for an immediately
life threatening anaphylactic reaction, it is imperative the school shows that in all
circumstances, measures are in place to minimise this risk, aiming to ensure all
nuts and nut products are not brought onto the school site.

Millom School will not use nut oils in any lessons, nuts and nut products are not
used within any catering options and nuts have been prohibited within the
Refectories and all eating spaces. Lunch boxes, or any foods brought on to the
school site, must not contain nuts or nut products. We appreciate your cooperation
in this matter.

This letter is to alert you that a student in Millom School has a severe allergy to
nuts. To help keep the classroom and whole school site safe, it would be greatly
appreciated if you could be mindful when sending foods into school with your child.
If you have any questions please contact Millom School.

| thank you for your cooperation in helping to make our school a safe environment
for all students.

Yours faithfully,
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Sarah Morton (Mrs)
Director of SEN/SENCO

Millom School = Salthouse Road Millom Cumbria LAI8 S5AB

01229 772300

01229 772883
genenquiries@millom.cumbria.sch.uk
www.millom.cumbria.sch.uk



